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VILLAGE OF WRIGHTSTOWN 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING MINUTES 

 

A Committee of the Whole meeting, of the Village of Wrightstown, was held at Village Hall, 352 High 

St., Wrightstown, WI  54180, on Tuesday, September 21, 2021 and was called to order at 6:06 pm by 

Village President Dean Erickson.   

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Roll Call:  Present – Village President Dean Erickson; Trustee Sue Byers; Trustee Mark Leonard; 

Trustee Andy Lundt, Trustee Keith Wendlandt.  Absent – Trustee Terry Schaeuble; Trustee Dan 

Segerstrom   

 

Also present:  Ed Byrne (Brillion News); Brian Roebke (Wrightstown Spirit); Administrator 

Travis Coenen, Clerk/Treasurer Michelle Seidl; Public Works Director Andy Vickman; Police 

Chief Greg Deike, Fire Chief Mike Schampers, Residents Tim Dole and Jason LaBrec 

 

Motion made by K Wendlandt with a second made by S Byers to open the Committee of the 

Whole Meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion made by S Byers with a second made by K Wendlandt to approve the Committee of the 

Whole Meeting Minutes from Tuesday, September 7, 2021.  Motion carried. 

 

Sidewalk in front of elementary school is temporarily closed due to safety concerns over 

elevation change between sidewalks and curb terrace 

 

Trustee Keith Wendlandt inquired if check #40899, paid to Northland Mitigation, LLC for 

$39,960.00, was for work completed on land parcel VW-W180 that was discussed at the 

September 7, 2021 Village Board Meeting.  Administrator Coenen confirmed that yes, the project 

was approved on September 7th with a cost not to exceed $58,000 

 

Motion made by A Lundt with a second made by S Byers to adjourn at 6:12 p.m. 

 

 

 

      Michelle Seidl   Clerk/Treasurer 
 


